INDEPENDENCE DAY
HOURS & ROUTE CHANGES

OFFICE HOURS

We will be closed on Thursday, July 4th. We are open normal hours on
Friday, July 5th and Saturday, July 6th.

THURSDAY STEVENS COUNTY GARBAGE CUSTOMERS

Thursday's Stevens County garbage route customers will be picked up
one day early on Wednesday, July 3rd. This includes Morris East side
as well as rural North and South US Highway 59 customers.

GRANT & STEVENS COUNTY ORGANICS
The Grant & Stevens County organics route for Thursday, July 4th will
be completed one day late on Friday, July 5th.

CYRUS GARBAGE CUSTOMERS

Garbage customers in the City of Cyrus will have their garbage picked
up one day early on Tuesday, July 2nd.

Garbage customers in rural Cyrus who normally have their garbage
picked up on Wednesdays will also have their garbage picked up one
day early on Tuesday, July 2nd.

GRANT COUNTY GARBAGE CUSTOMERS

Garbage pickup for customers on the Grant County nonmandatory 1st
Thursday route will be one day early on Wednesday, July 3rd.
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